

Ref: NB/noc

Monday 16th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

KS1 Multi-skills Sports Club

Year 1 and 2 are warmly invited to take part in an after-school Multi-skills sports club. The club, which will run on Fridays and start on the 27th September, will begin at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm. It will be led by Mr Harvey from Walsall Football Club. Mr Harvey, a qualified sports coach, is working at our school on a Wednesday and Friday supporting our PE lessons, so all children are familiar with him. Children will need to have a PE kit in school and they may need an extra drink too.

Unfortunately there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the permission slip as soon as possible. If the club is oversubscribed we will run a half termly course to ensure all children will get the opportunity to take part at some point in the year.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S. Davies Headteacher (Acting) Mrs N.Boswell Y2 class teacher

KS1 Multi-skills club – Autumn Term 2019
Child's name:
Class:
I give permission for my child to the Multi-skills club and I will pick up my child at 4.15pm
Signed:
Date:
Print Name:





Bloxwich Lane

Bloxwich Academy Primary